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KENT MUSIC PIONEERS AUDITION BY VIDEO
Kent Music hopes to encourage a wider range of young people to join the county’s youth orchestra by introducing video auditions for the first time this summer. 
Traditionally, young players from all over the county have had to travel to Maidstone for a solo audition with a specialist tutor, the orchestra manager and a professional accompanist.
But this summer, applicants for Kent County Youth Orchestra will have the chance to apply by submitting their own audition video together with an essay describing their musical background.
Geoff Dixon, Kent Music’s General Manager for County Groups, said: “Kent County Youth Orchestra is one of the best in the UK and we want to make our auditions accessible to young people throughout Kent.

“Many aspiring musicians are familiar with video platforms such as YouTube and Tumblr. We are using this technology to receive auditions from musicians whose talent could be overlooked if they are unable to attend our audition sessions. This format also relieves the pressure of performing in front of a live panel, which can be off-putting to some young musicians.”

Audition videos must include two brief musical performances, preferably accompanied by a pianist, together with a few words about the candidate’s musical inspiration and experience. 
Geoff added: “Each segment must be recorded in one take with no editing. There is no need to use professional recording equipment or studio space. With a little attention to detail, applicants’ music-making can be conveyed successfully using readily-available video recording equipment.”

Video auditions can be submitted in VHS Video, DVD or computer video file formats capable of being viewed in Windows Media Player before August 31.

Candidates for the Kent County Youth Orchestra must be resident or go to school in Kent and play an orchestral instrument to Grade 7 to 8 standard. The orchestra, celebrating its 50th anniversary this year, consists of around 100 players aged between 13 and 21 and assembles three times a year for five-day courses culminating in a public performance.

Courses for the 2014 season will be held from Tuesday December 31, 2013 to Saturday January 4, 2014; Tuesday April 15 to Saturday April 19, 2014; and Tuesday August 26 to Saturday August 30, 2014.

For an audition information sheet and application form, visit www.kent-music.com or call Valerie Cordina, Kent Music’s county groups administrator, on 01622 358402. 
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Notes to editors

· Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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